
C2EX Ambassador Challenge FAQs: 

 

 

What is the difference between a Traditional Application and Fast Tracked Application? 

• A traditional application does not require nomination or approval from a members 
association. Members will submit 2 letters of recommendation and notify their association 
that they have applied. This application requires review by the C2EX Program Staff and 
Committee for approval. 

• A Fast Tracked application requires a member of the association leadership (AE, 
Education Director, etc) to complete a nomination form.  If nominated by the association, 
full committee review is not required and ambassador is approved upon confirmation of 
complete application.  
 

How long does it take to review a Traditional Application? 

• The committee will review the application, make selections based on the applicant’s 
qualifications. This process can take 3-5 weeks depend on volume of applications received 
and committee availability. 

How soon will traditional ambassadors hear about their selection? 

• The first batch of traditional applications will be reviewed by Aug. 20, 2024. 

How soon will Fast Track Ambassadors hear about their selections 

• Within 5 business days. 

 

How will ambassadors be trained? 

• Asynchronous training will be available to fast-tracked Ambassadors nominated by their 
Associations. Fast Track Ambassadors must complete a quiz after the training to be 
officially recognized as ambassadors. 

•  A live training will be available to ambassadors whose applications were  reviewed by the 
committee and fast-tracked Ambassadors in September  

Can an association nominate more than 1 ambassador? 

• Yes, associations are encouraged to have as many Ambassadors as they see fit! 

 

Additional answers and details can be found in the Challenge terms and conditions 
(https://www.nar.realtor/realtors-commitment-to-excellence/c2ex-challenge) 
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